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Notice of Apollo Bay boat ramp car park major upgrade 
and closure

Colac Otway Shire Council wishes to advise the car park at the Apollo Bay boat 
ramp will be closed while major upgrade works take place. 

The car park will be closed to the public from Thursday 23 May, 2019 until 
expected completion date of works on August 16, 2019. Please note, the works 
commencement and completion dates are subject to weather conditions. 

Works will be staged to ensure at least one lane of the boat ramp remains open at 
all times to minimise disruption, however trailers will need to be parked outside of 
the boat ramp precinct. 

The area will be fenced off to the public while works are undertaken. Boat users, 
motorists and pedestrians are asked to take care and observe any signage in 
place. Council thanks you for your patience while these important works are 
undertaken. 

For further information, please contact Colac Otway Shire Council on 5232 9400.

Western Reserve Oval Colac Reconstruction

Contract No. CON 1951

Council invites submissions from suitable contractors to undertake works to 
reconstruct the Western Reserve Oval in Colac.
Works include, reshaping, drainage, irrigation and grassing.

A copy of the tender documents can be downloaded from Council’s website at:

www.eprocure.com.au/colacotway

Tenders close at 2pm, Wednesday 26 June 2019. Submissions may be lodged 
via the electronic tender box or the tender box at Colac Otway Shire Council 
offi ce, 2-6 Rae Street Colac 3250. Late, e-mailed or facsimiled tenders will not be 
considered. For questions please email procurement@colacotway.vic.gov.au or call 
5232 9400.


